
 

 
 
 
 
19 January 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
 
I thought I’d write and let you know some useful things to talk to and support your child 
with next week. 
  
A general overview for each subject is attached – talking and checking they understand 
the different components for each of their exams would be very useful. 
  
This is a link to all the fact sheets students should be using for revision for their exams 
after February half term - The link is: https://link.nelt.co.uk/IGJFU 
  
French mock speaking exams will take place during the week of 29 January. Students 
have written answers for their general conversation which is 50% of the mark for this 
exam. You can support them by listening to them read their answers and testing them on 
their responses. Students need to be able to say their answers from memory and speak 
with confidence. It does not matter if you do not understand a word of French. Use our 
ideas for helping students to learn French general conversation question answers. 
  
Finally, we are a 'nut free' school, can I ask that any food coming into school follows this 
rule. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Alex Hook 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://link.nelt.co.uk/IGJFU


 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


